
 

Milƒoto BBQ 
2012  

 
We are seeking active and retired Military Photographers looking for a chance to meet 
and catch up with their peers. 
 
Since the Milƒoto Reunion only takes place every 5 years, with the next one scheduled 
for 2015, we would like to organise a yearly Milƒoto BBQ in Ottawa. Of course we are 
not planning anything comparable to the 3-day Milƒoto Reunion or the Western Chapter 
annual Spring Fling. 
 
The 1st “Mil ƒoto BBQ” is scheduled for Saturday June 2nd, 2012 from 1100-1700 hrs 
at the Orleans Legion. So mark your calendar and if you are interested in attending 
please send us an e-mail so we have an idea of how many people we can expect. 
 
Email : Milfoto.info@gmail.com  
 
We are also looking for volunteers to help out so if you are interested let us know. 
 
More information will be sent out by email in March and will be posted on the following 
Facebook pages: 

• Image Tech 
• Milfoto Reunion 2010 
 

 
Looking forward to see you in June, 

 
Lise Gallant and Michel Roy 


